
May your unfailing love be with 

us, LORD, even as we put our 

hope in you.  

Psalm 33:22 

Highlight of the week: 

Earth Day – our pupils spent the day 

finding out about the origins of 

Earth Day and practical ways in 

which they can help to protect our 

planet and care for God’s world. 

There were also lots of creative 

activities and outdoor learning. 

Look out for pictures on 

our Facebook page. 

Highlight of the week: 

Another amazing weather 

week! All classes are 

making the most of being 

able to take their learning 

outdoors 

Highlight of the week: 

Our new Christian Values display – this 

is a culmination of the work the    

classes produced on our recent     

Reflection Day – it looks fabulous! 

Highlight of the week: 

Joy Pebbles – these look beautiful and 

are now ready for distribution 

around the local community. If you 

find one, feel free to pick it up and 

take it home! 



Dates for your diary 

School closes for half term Thursday 27th May (usual collection time) 

INSET day Friday 28th May 

School reopens Monday 7th June 

Individual and Y6 class photographs—Tuesday 15th June 

Sports day TBC 

Parents Evening 

The class teachers 

will contact you about 

booking a time slot 

for a consultation on 

your child’s progress. 

These will be held on 

Zoom, between 

Tuesday 4th and    

Friday 7th May. It will 

be a five minute slot 

so if you feel you 

need a more in depth 

discussion with the 

class teacher, please 

speak to them about 

making another     

appointment at a    

different time. 

Mrs Potter will also 

be available to talk to 

any parents of pupils 

with special           

educational needs 

and I can also be 

available if anyone 

has anything they 

wish to discuss. 

 

Absence 

Just a polite reminder to notify 
the office each morning if your 
child is going to be absent from 
school. A message can be left 
on the answerphone.  

Also, we must have all children 
signed in by a parent / carer if 
they are late, and signed out if 
they are being collected early.  

School Uniform 

The shops are now open! Please can 
you make sure your pupil has the  
correct school uniform including 
school shoes. We still have some   
pupils coming to school in trainers – 
this should only be if they have PE or 
a forest session. 

Drop-Off 

There are still pupils arriving in the play-
ground before 8:55 am. Please aim for 8:55 
am but if you arrive early, can you wait with 
your child until a member of staff comes 
out? It is later than it used to be as our arri-
val time is 9:00 am – 9:30 am whilst we are 
implementing a staggered start. Pupils are 
not supervised before 8:55 am. Any child 
that arrives before this time will join    
Breakfast Club. 

 

Stay and Play 

Next week we are re-starting our Stay and Play sessions for parents with babies or toddlers. 
This will be on Thursday 29

th
 April in the school hall from 9:30-11:00 am. Miss Moore has been 

busy purchasing new resources and planning some exciting activities. At the moment we are 
limited to 15 adults so places need to be booked each week. The first session is now full!    
Mrs Adams has emailed the parents who are booked on with further details. If you have 
missed out, please email school to book on for the following week. 

Please complete the form 

for lunch arrangements 

next week… 

https://forms.office.com/

r/GrPKrVYjXF 

Don’t forget!  

Monday 3rd May 

BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/GrPKrVYjXF
https://forms.office.com/r/GrPKrVYjXF
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Star of the 

week 

Joe  

For being a 

super star in 

pre school  

Sophie for   

super effort 

and participa-

tion all week!  

Jordan For   

having an  

amazing week 

and producing 

some fantastic 

work in English 

and Science 

Millie for super 

explanation in 

Maths  

Mia for her huge 

improvement in 

her reading test.  

Imogen For   

being kind and 

caring to others 

every day  

Brave  Paris for       

persevering in 

Phonics  

Joshua For   

being brave 

when his water 

bottle broke in 

class 

Cole for giving 

thoughtful        

answers  

Lily for using her 

voice.  

Charlie For his 

confidence when 

reading in a 

group  

Kind  Farrah for    

always being 

kind to her 

friends  

Sienna For   

always thinking 

of others 

Kane for being 

helpful 

Kirsten for     

helping others in 

need.  

Ben For being 

inclusive of    

others a break 

times  

Respectful  Rory for        

istening when 

an adult is    

talking  

Ruby For always 

using good 

manners 

around school 

Daniel for good 

manners  

Jasper for his 

growing          

maturity.  

Adam For having 

great behaviour 

in science club  

Dance Macey –for big 

smiles & lovely 

dancing  

Clara – for   

perfect        

listening and 

dancing  

Taylor – for 

applying herself 

well in dance  

John – for being 

tuned in and   

dancing with pre-

cision  

Sophie – great 

first week at 

dancing  

Charlie – for 

channelling his 

energy into his 

dancing  

Wonderful 

work 

 Felicity for 

great recycling 

work. Felicia for 

great work in 

Maths working 

with numbers 

within 100.  

Jake Fantastic 

effort when 

doing underarm 

throws in PE 

James for fab   

ideas in persuasive 

advert  

Katie B for her 

beautiful poem.  

Freddie For 

some great    

descriptive 

speech writing  

Most Dojo 

points 

 Emily  Ashton 

 

Leon  Cohen  Imogen  

Football 

Trainer 

  Ashton Chloe   

Stars of the week 


